
Reception Newsletter 
Week Ending 26th November  

Christmas Dinner Day 
On Wednesday the 8th we will be 
having Christmas dinner. Please 

make sure you let us know if your 
child would like it. Thank you. 

Nativity Costumes  
We have provided all children with 

their costumes so you do not need to 
buy any. Thank you very much. 

 
Website 

Our school website has been having 
some technical updates and I have 

now managed to get onto it and     
update our class page. I will add  
photos and a brief overview each 

Friday. Please visit 

www.st-pats.co.uk—click on Class 
Pages, Early Years, Our Learning and then 

Autumn.  

Homework Books 
Please remember to help your 
child do their weekly phonics 
work in their homework book. 

Thank you. 

Word of the Day 
Please ask your child what these SHARE words mean and have a   

discussion with them. Thank you. 

Darling Manor 

We just wanted to let you know that the      
behaviour on the school trip was EXCELLENT 

and we had a great time with the elves. 


